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Introduction and Basic Information

COVID-19 Extended COVID-19
Learning Plan Questions 

(Public Act 165) 

Public Act 165 of 2020 requires districts to adopt an Extended COVID19 Learning Plan, to
reconfirm the instructional delivery plan each month at a school board or board of directors
meeting, and report the reconfirmation to CEPI. Please answer the following questions about
your plans for each month of the school year beginning with the plan approved for the month
of September. Reporting for each month must reflect the instructional delivery plan that was
reconfirmed for that month, reflecting any changes to the initial confirmed plan or prior month
plan.

Contact Name: Bryan Girbach

Contact Email: girbachb@milanareaschools.org

LEA/PSA Name: Milan Area Schools

LEA/PSA Code: 81100

ISD/Authorizer Name: Washtenaw ISD

https://mdoe.state.mi.us/GEMS/public/QuestionnaireHome.aspx?code=i7c9tdfp


MI.gov (http://www.michigan.gov)
Home (QuestionnaireHome.aspx?code=i7c9tdfp)
Policies (http://www.michigan.gov/policies)
Back to Top

ISD/Authorizer Code: 81000

Have there been any changes in the mode of
instructional delivery in your LEA/PSA since last
month?

No

Important Notice: Since you selected there was no
change, please click "Submit" and confirm you are
submitting; there is nothing else you need to do for this
month's reporting.
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